
 

  

 
 
 
 
Friday 26th March 2021 
 

 
Milk Money April – July 2021 (Over 5’s) 

  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Copthorne Primary School all our Reception children are automatically given a daily drink of 
milk free until they reach 5 years of age.  As your child is now 5 years old or turning 5 next 
term, milk is no longer free, therefore, if you wish your child to continue to receive milk there 
will be a charge of £15.50. This will allow your child to have a carton of milk daily from 
Monday 19th April to Friday 16th July 2021. 
 
As the milk has to be ordered in advance, we need to know how many children will require 
milk. If you would like your child to have milk, please pay £15.50 by Monday 12th April. This 
can be only paid through your Parent Pay account, cash will not be accepted. 
 
Orders will also not be accepted after this date. 
 
Please note if your child is entitled to Free School Meals from Bradford Council, they will be 
eligible to a free carton of milk every day. 
 
If you have any queries or if you need help with Parent Pay and you have not set up an 
account, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

 
Miss S Ngenda 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 


